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We have the right in Maine to make our own laws! The state of Maine must stand up 
against the national overreach. Any bill that discriminates against transgender 
students violates the equal protection guarantees by our Constitution. It's Mother's 
Day weekend coming up, and as a mom I am fully against these hateful bills that 
would harm girls. These bills would allow schools to unfairly judge girls' bodies. 
They are also particularly unfair to girls of color. They breed fear and distrust. Please 
vote no. 


